September 24, 2024

City of St. Paul

Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806

RE: Letter of Support for MidCity Kitchen’s Application for a Beer & Wine License

To Whom It May Concern:

The St. Anthony Park Community Council (SAPCC) expresses its strong support for Samuel
West and MidCity Kitchen’s application for a Beer & Wine License at 693 Raymond Avenue.

MidCity Kitchen has proven itself to be an integral part of the community—from its ongoing
efforts to establish the MidCity Farmers' Market to its shared, incubator kitchen concept. As the
market continues to thrive, the introduction of beer and wine service-—~alongside a planned
“Chef in Residence” program-—would further enhance the vibrant atmosphere of the market and
space.

The ability to offer patrons beer or wine, in addition to live music and local culinary experiences,
alighs with SAPCC’s commitment to fostering community spaces that promote local food
access, culture, and enjoyment.

As the officially recognized City of St. Paul neighborhood organization for District 12, SAPCC
represents the voices of our community members. We believe the proposed beer and wine
service at MidCity Kitchen will contribute positively to the overall experience of market attendees
and continue to build a strong, engaging environment for residents and visitors alike.

In line with our mission to support local businesses that enhance the quality of life in our
community—we encourage your favorable consideration of MidCity Kitchen's application for a
Beer & Wine License. We are excited about the potential this addition brings to their market and
the ongoing positive impact it will have on our neighborhood.

Sincerely,
/fé\”()\éjﬂ
7ev Radziwill st Belurlf of the
_ \ Directors of the
Executive Director St, Anthory Park Community Council

(612) 770-2872
zev@sapcc.org
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